
Páirc Náisiúnta Chonamara
Connemara National Park

November 2023

Guided Walks 

Sat 11th & Sun 12th

Departing from the
Visitor Centre at

12noon 

We recommend you wear good
walking shoes/boots and appropiate

clothing for these walks.
Walks are not suitable for buggies or 

wheelchairs and children must be 
accompanied by an adult at all times


